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Ullapool Post Office Your 
new 

branch is 
due to 

open  at 
this new 
location

We recently asked your views on some key areas 
about our plans to restore a local Post Office service

We received 1 response which welcomed the return 
of Post Office Services to the area. 

The temporary mobile service will cease operating 
from Monday 30 September 2024 at 13:30

We are pleased to let you know that your new 
branch will open on Monday 21 October 2024 at 

09:00

During this period of closure customers may use any 
convenient Post Office branch. Possible alternatives 

are provided below. 

Achiltibuie Post Office, Achiltibuie, Ullapool,       
Ross-Shir, IV26 2YG

Garve Post Office, Garve, Garve,                             
Ross-Shire, IV23 2PR

The latest available branch information can be 
found using our website 

www.postoffice.co.uk/branch-finder.




